
NOVA Gas Transmission Ltd.  
Critical Notice 

 

ATCO Integration 

On Friday, August 19, 2011 NGTL received NEB Approval of the Application for Final 2011 Tolls 
for the Alberta System and Implementation of Alberta System Integration. 

In accordance with the Board’s decision, NGTL and ATCO Pipelines have identified an 
Integration Effective Date of October 1, 2011. 

In the NGTL bulletin issued July 20, 2011, NGTL advised it would re-issue revised Service 
Agreements and Schedules of Service to ATCO Pipeline Customers once a new Integration 
Effective Date was known.  NGTL will re-issue Service Agreements and Schedules of Service 
that reflect the shipper elections made during the contract election process initiated on June 30, 
2011 with an effective date of October 1, 2011. 

NGTL is currently in the process of revising these Service Agreements and Schedules of Service 
and will distribute to Customers shortly.  

In addition, in compliance with the Board’s Decision, NGTL will file for final 2011 rates, tolls and 
charges shortly.  The rates filed will be the same as the rates proposed in the Application for Final 
2011 Tolls for the Alberta System and Implementation of Alberta System Integration.   

For further information please feel free to contact the following individuals: 

NGTL: 

General 
Information: 

Debbie 
Deschamps 

(403) 920-5547 

Contracting:   Randy Pattison (403) 920-5841 
Commercial: Dan Ronsky (403) 920-5581 
Operations: Marlene Proctor (403) 920-2686 

 
ATCO:                                      
 

 Jim Yaremko (403) 245-7137 
 Russ Mair (403) 245-7893 

 


